Comments for the planning board

Application # CPN-20-075

1.
2.
3.

Water is provided by Canandaigua Farmington water district.
NO open cutting of the road will be allowed
Will need a permit for working in the right of way

Application # CPN-20-076

1.

NO comments

Application # CPN-20-074

1.

No Comments

Application # CPN-20-072

1.

Drawing C-2 has conflicting notes on the water service. Under general and utility notes # 14 has
the contractor and the town inspecting the % inch coper water service that feeds the home to
determine if it is suitable to use and another note to tap the water main and install a 1-inch
service to a meter tile. What is a meter tile ? Then increases it to a 1.5-inch water service.
Clarification is needed

IF a new water serve is required then the town will need permission to open-cut County road
16. All expenses to open cut and pave the road will be the home owners cost along with the new

water service.
Remove Canandaigua Farmington water and sewer from C-2 and replace with Canandaigua

Consolidated water district.
Update the typical water service to our current site design. NO longer use a double strap bronze

on PVC and copper pipe is not used anymore due to soil conditions are corrosive to the copper.

All water materials are to be Mueller only no exceptions
Any irrigation will require a double check valve that will need approval from the NYS DOH and

the town of Canandaigua water superintendent.



